
Guidance showing how children should access the Oxford Owl e-Library.  

 Visit www.oxfordowl.co.uk on a web browser/device connected to the internet 
 

 Click the log in button, within the blue Oxford Owl for School box. Ignore the green log in 
box. 

 
 Make sure the ‘student’ tab is selected, use your child’s username and password to log in, 

this is a card attached to their reading record book.  

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/


 
 Enter the generic school code which is vsb9 

 
 Navigate to the homework tab or button, this will display the books that your child has 

been set by their teacher.  



 
 The number of books allocated will vary across year groups and children depending on 

ability.  

 Press the homework button, select a book, click ‘read eBook. Enjoy!  

 IMPORTANT YEAR 2 FREE READERS 
Some children in year 2 have ‘cracked’ the phonics code and therefore they are considered a free 
reader. This means teachers do not need to allocated specific books at your child’s phonic ability 
level. You will know if your child is a free reader, because homework set will be 0 (zero). To access 
books at your child’s leisure, complete the following:  

 Click on the library tiles on the homepage as you login. All of them work with the 
exception of ‘Letters and Sounds’ - we are looking into this.  

 Once you are within the chosen library, use the filters to navigate to the most difficult 
books which are normally towards the bottom of the filtering lists. Enjoy. 

 
 

 

 

 


